
RE: DA2020/1039 - 15 Jubilee Avenue WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102 
Dear Mr Duncan,

This email is to object to the development application DA2020/1039 (bus depot at 15 Jubilee Avenue, 
Warriewood).
The proposed site is too close to a residential area. A larger site well within an industrial area, rather than at the 
edge of an industrial/residential area, would be far more suitable.
The proposed site of 15 Jubilee Avenue will cause noise and pollution (bus movements and idling busses), as well 
as bad traffic conditions in the area. 
Kind regards
Marjanna Frank
45 Vineyard Street, Mona Vale
marjanna@tpg.com.au
0413 496565

Sent: 3/11/2020 11:07:39 AM
Subject: Objection to DA2020/1039 - bus depot 15 Jubilee Avenue, Warriewood


